
 THE MILLBROOK GOLF CLUB 

 Millbrook Matters 
  

 

 

 

Dear member 
  

What's happening this week? 

  
Tuesday 17th November - Seniors from 08:00 to 08:40 
 
Wednesday 18th November - Ladies from 09:00 to 
09:15 
 
Thursday 19th November - Kitchen open until 20:30. 
 
Friday 20th November - Seniors from 08:00 to 08:40 

 
Sunday 22nd November - Over 21 
handicap stableford from 09:20 to 10:00 
 
Sunday 22nd November - Ladies seeded stableford from 
10:00 to 10:15 
 
Take the hassle out of cooking on Thursday night!!! Come 
and join us for dinner at the club? The kitchen is open until 
late, last orders for food at 20:00. 

 

 

 

What's been happening? 

  
- Our Mens scratch foursomes team continued their un-

beaten run with a win at home against John O'Gaunt. Well 
played guys. 

 

http://www.themillbrook.com/


- Our Seniors winter scratch team have just started an un-
beaten run, drawing at home to JohnO'Gaunt last friday... 
well played team!! ( it should be noted that our seniors 
scratch team has an average handicap of around 12, most 
of the teams we play against have an average handicap of 
around 5 to 7 ) keep it going guys!! 
 
- The mild weather experienced recently means we are still 
cutting all areas of the course, this unfortunately delays  
our proposed start date for winter projects. 

 
- The recent drainage work carried out on holes 6, 7, 10 
and 11 is paying dividends, following torrential rain on 
Saturday the greens were in good condition on Sunday 
morning. 
 
- The Sunday carverys are proving very popular, long may 
it continue! Thank you for your continued support. 
 

- We are preparing a full calendar of social events for 2016, 
starting with a quiz during December 2015. If you have 
any ideas or preferences please let Emma know. We will 
advertise dates during December. Our current list includes: 
Quiz night, Bingo night, Night Golf followed by food, Casino 
Night, Texas Scramble followed by food and a Race Night. 
We hope to have at last one social night including food and 
entertainment per month and at least one themed Food 
evening per month ( like the recent curry night ) 
 

- Winter League round 3 was played in mild but very windy 
conditions. This didn't seem to trouble Sam Woodham and 
Jeremy Taylor who posted a superb 45 points... This is 
unofficial at present, I'm awaiting the official result 
from Les. Full results are available on the website. 
  
More news next week.... 
 
Happy golfing 

Rob. 
  

 


